
This workshop is for parents, 

caregivers, and individuals with 

disabilities who participate 

in various meetings with 

professionals throughout a school 

year. The class will provide you 

with tips on how to be prepared 

and organized when school 

resumes in the fall. You will learn 

how to be a powerful advocate 

(someone who speaks up).

 email:  info@parentnetworkwny.org  |  call:  716.332.4170 
online:  www.parentnetworkwny.org/events 

 

Sponsored By:

Recommended  
Audience

Families of students            
with disabilities

Speak Up! Skills for Effective Advocacy & How to Prepare for Meetings

LIVE Webinar 

Presented by: Kristi Moscato

December 8, 2021 

6:00 - 8:00 pm 

 
Live Webinar on Zoom 

Once you register you will 
receive a link to the event

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7474417781714673423  

